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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Pakistan.
Montenegro welcomes Pakistan's continued commitment to the UPR process. We positively note the adoption of important legislative, administrative and policy measures on a range of pertinent issues, including those to address discrimination, empowerment and various forms of violence and harmful practices against women. 
Montenegro recommends to Pakistan: 
1. To strengthen national human rights institutions, in particular the National Commission on Human Rights, the National Commission on the Status of Women and the National Commission on the Rights of the Child, and allocate them adequate resources to fulfill their mandates; 
2. To strengthen efforts towards swift withdrawal of its Declaration to the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women;
We wish Pakistan a succesful UPR.

Thank you. 

